Police appeal to public to keep a safe
distance from dangerous items

Last night (November 18), rioters wreaked havoc and hurled numerous
petrol bombs in Kowloon. This morning (November 18), Police officers of Yau
Tsim District received multiple reports from members of the public that a
large amount of dangerous items, including corrosive fluid and petrol bombs,
were found on the street.

Police appeal to members of the public to seek Police assistance as soon
as possible if they find such dangerous items, and to keep a safe distance.
Do not come into contact with the items to avoid injuries.
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